
September 5, 2024

Dear Election Officials,

I received a notice in the mail (see next four  pages) around 8/31/2024 at my mailing address, PO BOX 
170058 , Atlanta, GA, 30317.

The notice says that because election mail has been returned from this address as “undeliverable,”  we 
might have moved and I have 30 days to contact them or I will be moved to “inactive” status!

We have lived in the same house and had the same PO BOX for two years. Both addresses are correct in 
MVP.sos.ga.gov. I am already listed as “inactive”, even though only a week has passed since my receiving 
the notice.  I tried  but failed to “update” the address.  (See last two pages)  My next step is a phonecall.

Not only have we lived here for two years, but we’ve been registered to vote here for two years AND have 
voted FOUR times in the local precinct, also listed correctly in mvp.sos.ga.gov.

This is very alarming, considering the known extensive problems with USPS over the last year or so. 
Presumably I will be able to get myself reinstated, but I am extremely concerned about how many other 
people will be surprised by their inability to vote this November.

Sincerely,
Courtney Robinson
crobinson111898@gmail.com











Correct addresses
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